
 

 

TOWN OF BELMONT 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR 2022 OPERATING BUDGET 

 

A Public Hearing for the Town of Belmont 2022 Budget was called to order on 

Wednesday, November 10th, 2021 at 7:07 pm by Chairman Bonin. 
 

Present: Pete Bonin, Lucas Clayton, Juli McGuire. 
 
Brian Buchs was at the Belmont Fire District Board Meeting, thus absent. 

 
Chairman Bonin presented the draft budget in the amount of $432,158 to the 

electors for review.  $10,457 will come from reserves.  The chairman noted that 
$41,867.42 of revenue will come as ARPA money from the federal government with 

spending restrictions, so budget might need to be amended at a later date. No 
clarification was requested.   
 

Motion by McGuire and second by Clayton to adjourn.  All aye.  Motion carries. 
 

Time noted is 7:11 pm. 
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